TUESDAY 13" JULY 2021

Dear Parents and Carers
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Tomorrow is the day! The Circus will be at Delapre Primary School.........

Please remember to access the school via Rothersthorpe Road (BY THE
SCHOOL OFFICE) to collect your children at the allotted times (FOR THE
FIRST PERFOMANCE, ACCESS IS FROM 2:40PM FOR A 3PM FINISH. FOR
THE SECOND PERFORMANCE, ACCESS IS FROM 4:40PM FOR A 5PM FINISH)
- staff will be on hand to show you the way, and signs will be up.

**IF YOU HAVE A BUGGY OR A PRAM - ACCESS IS NOT POSSIBLE VIA THIS
ROUTE TO THE FIELD, SO YOU WILL NEED TO GO TO THE GATES ON BRIAR
HILL ROAD TO COLLECT YOUR CHILDREN. ONLY PARENTS WITH ACCESS
PROBLEMS WILL BE ALLOWED TO ENTER THE FIELD VIA THIS ENTRANCE.

FOR THE FEW FAMILIES THAT THIS APPLIES TO, PLEASE DO NOT PARK
YOUR CAR IN BRIAR HILL ROAD BUT GIVE YOURSELF TIME TO WALK

ROUND.

If your child is going to After-School Club at the end of their performance, you
should have notified your provider: SQDG or Sunbeams. All Sunbeams
children will be taken to the club by our school staff.

Delicious hot food will also be available, to save you cooking and have a
lovely treat if you would like to. We would ask you, if there is time, to take a
look at the Fresh Start stall, supplying fresh, home-made pizzas, who will be
our School Hot Meal Provider from September.

All sales on the day: Nuts about our Coffee food and drinks, Joe's Kitchen
food, Fresh Start pizzas and Happy's Circus merchandise, popcorn and candy
floss can be paid for in cash or by using a contactless card.



Please leave the school field, once you have collected your child, as soon as
you have made your purchases - as we need to minimise numbers on site, and
prevent too many people congregating close together. We must continue to
adhere to the current social distancing guidelines.

Thank you all for your support with this.

Kind regards
DELAPRE PRIMARY SCHOOL



